
Proposed By-Trustee Area voting
The Board of Education recently approved a plan to study the 
process of establishing Trustee Areas and elections 
By-Trustee Areas that would take effect commencing with the 
November 2022 election. By-Trustee Area voting is a method 
of electing members to the school board in which candidates 
must reside within a trustee area and the candidates are 
elected only by the voters residing in that trustee area. SAUSD 
currently elects its Board of Education members through an 
at-large election system. Under this system, candidates for the 
Board of Education can reside anywhere within SAUSD's 
boundaries.

The process for transitioning from the current voting system to 
a By-Trustee Area election system requires four public 
hearings to obtain input from the public. The first two public 
hearings are to discuss the criteria for drawing trustee area 
boundaries. The second two public hearings are to discuss the 
proposed trustee area maps.

Where to draw the trustee area boundaries should reflect the 
needs and interests of the community. Public input will assist 
the Board of Education in determining which proposed map 
best suits the needs of the school district. Here are the 
upcoming public hearings being held across the District. 

From the Superintendent’s Desk
Weekly Update From Supt. Jerry Almendarez

October 11, 2021

Dear SAUSD community,

Santa Ana Unified School District remains committed to providing 
COVID-19 testing to all students and staff participating in any 
in-person activities as we work to ensure our schools remain safe and 
healthy places for learning. As part of this effort, the District is 
continuing a pilot implementation of weekly testing at every school and 
District site while we collect consent forms from families for students to 
be tested. 

Until further notice, testing at all sites will continue in this pilot form. 
This means that children of families who have yet to submit their 
testing consent forms can temporarily continue attending their classes 
in person, following all current safety protocols. Parents who have not 
completed these forms must do so as soon as possible. Consent 
forms are available at all school offices. Parents can also complete 
consent forms by visiting https://accuratelabtesting.com. More 
information will be provided as it becomes available. Thank you.

Latest News

https://accuratelabtesting.com


COVID-19 Data

Here are the latest COVID-19 positivity rates and trends for zip codes in Santa Ana 
Source: O.C. Health Care Agency (prepared Oct. 8, 2021)

Visit www.sausd.us/covid-resources for free resources and testing information.

Stay Connected

www.sausd.us

Upcoming Board Meeting

Oct. 12
• Public session begins at 6 p.m.
• To livestream visit sausd.tv
• Agenda will be available here

ZIP code Population
Case Rate per 100,000 (7-day day 

average, excluding LTCFs & 
Inmates)

Testing Positivity Percent (7 
day avg. + 7 day lag)

92701 55,137 6.7 3.1%

92703 68,242 4.6 1.7%

92704 89,021 5.5 2.7%

92705 47,039 7.3 3.7%

92706 37,260 6.9 3.1%

92707 62,175 4.4 2.6%

Orange County Averages 8 2.9%
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http://www.sausd.us
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